McCall, Erin

From: owner-ndsu-sbare@listserv.nodak.edu on behalf of 00000f991a64ec7b-dmarc-
request@LISTSERV.NODAK.EDU

Sent: Tuesday, November 28, 2023 3:28 PM

To: ndsu.sbare@ndsu.edu

Subject: Seed Cleaning plant at LREC

I'm Jon Iverson and | farm northeast of Langdon in Cavalier County. The LREC is a very valuable asset for the Langdon
Area. Our growing season is so much different from any other in the state so seed production and a cleaning facility is
very important to our agriculture community. With the old mill being out of date and obsolete they can not get parts for
their repairs without re-fabricating their own or just not getting it fixed. Funding for a new cleaning plant would be very
beneficial to the LREC and the whole northeast part of our state.

Jon Iverson
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